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December 2020 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Social 

Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson - president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Vice-president: Terence Preeo - vice-president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Secretary:  Larry Singer - secretary@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Treasurer:  Larry Singer - treasurer@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee members: Timothy Corfield, Patrick Lee 

 
From the President 

 

Hello Members and Friends 

 
Twenty-Five days to Christmas and hopefully it will be Covid 

free. Finally, there may be a chance we can eliminate the 

virus. What a great Christmas present that would be. At least 
we can celebrate Christmas with family and friends. 

 
Our November dinner again had a poor attendance with only 

5 people attending at Canton Palace in Wentworth falls. If 

numbers remain this low in the new year, we will have to 
review the situation. Of course, if there is a vaccine, things may 

improve. All though the numbers were low the meal was still 

fabulous. 
 

Our annual Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday, 8th December 
at the Chalet, Medlow bath. Hope you can attend to 

celebrate Christmas with us. Bookings are essential and 

numbers are limited to 30 people so book early  
 

Nine people attended the luncheon which was excellent as 

usual and great camaraderie. There will not be a luncheon in 
December due to Christmas.  

 

However, there will be a luncheon on the 26th January, 202, at 

the Grandview Hotel Wentworth Falls at noon. Come along 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
 

Christmas Dinner   

Tuesday 7.00 pm 8th 

December 2020 

 

  Venue: The Chalet 
46 Portland Road 
Medlow Bath 
Price: $35.00 BYO 

 

Numbers limited to 30 persons. 

 
Send your booking to 
bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

by Sunday 6 December. 

 

 

 

 

There will no Luncheon in   

December due to Christmas 

 

The next luncheon will be on 

Australia Day, Tuesday, 26th 

January, 2021, at noon. 

Come and join us to 

celebrate our national day. 
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and celebrate Australia Day with us. Bookings are essential 

and numbers are limited to 30 people.  

 

The final decision on the 40th Annual Costume Ball and the 
Blackheath Disco will made in January 2021 when we know 
what restrictions will still be in place, if any. Hopefully they will 

go ahead.   
 
The pandemic has certainly had an effect on membership 

renewal but if you wish to renew your membership you can still 

do so.  

 
Our AGM has been postponed to 2021 with the date to be 
advised. 

                                                
Take care and stay safe, have a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year  
 

So Good bye for now. 

 
Your president 

 

John Wilson 
 

 
 

 
   

Venue: The Grandview Hotel 
Great Western Highway 

Wentworth Falls. 
Menu: Will be a choice of main 

course and Dessert 

Price: $ 29.50 
 

Numbers limited to 30 persons 

 
Send your booking to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

by Sunday 24 January 


